



Buile 500, 419 7th Street N.W. Washington, D.S. 20004-2293 (202) 926-8800 (202) 323-2871 Fax

political action committee

June 9, 1998

Dear pro-life voter,

On Tuesday, June 23, a special election will be held to replace the late Congressman Steve Schiff. You have an opportunity to vote for a new voice to represent you in the United States House of Representatives. We encourage you to take a close look at the two candidates who will be on the ballot because there is a strong difference between Heather Wilson and Phil Maloof.

Heather Wilson does not believe your tax dollars should be used to pay for abortion and will vote against tax funding of abortion.

Heather Wilson supports a ban on partial-birth abortions.

Heather Wilson believes the people and the legislatures of the individual states should have the authority to restrict abortion. She will therefore support the reversal of Roe v. Wade, the 1973 court decision that gave us abortion on demand.

Phil Maloof opposes limits on abortion and supports the current policy of abortion on demand. Phil Maloof states that, "The ultimate choice lies within the woman, and I think it is the responsibility of government to support whatever choice she makes."

In other words, if a woman wants to end the life of her unborn child, Phil Maloof believes the government should protect that right.

Because of this clear difference in the candidates, we encourage you to vote for Heather Wilson.

Your vote on June 23 is crucial. If Heather Wilson wins, unborn children can win. If Heather Wilson loses, then many, many children may lose... forever. Remember, one vote really can be a matter or life and death.

Sincerely,

Carol Long

NRI. Political Action Director

P.S. In these final days, Heather needs your help. If you would like to volunteer for the Heather Wilson for Congress campaign, you may contact them at 837-2130.

11. 14 A. L. 17. A. Million for Comarines and Medicanal Right to Life PAC